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Working together to achieve our best 
 

 

Consultation with pupils representing the School Council regarding the 

proposed amalgamation of Fairfield Infant and Junior Schools 

 

The children were asked what their thoughts were about the proposed amalgamation 

and they thought it would be a good idea because: 

 

� We would see our sisters and brothers more 

� We would make friends with older children 

� If we didn’t know a spelling the Year 6 children could help us 

� If one of the older children get hurt, we could help them 

� The older children can help if we don’t have a friend to play with 

� It would be good to share with the Juniors, like when they played the trumpets 

for us 

� The Juniors can help us with computers  

� We would have boy teachers in our school 

� Open Book might come to the Juniors 

� Teachers could help in each others’ schools 

� There would be more teachers to get more work done 

� Teachers could help us make things because there would be more of them. 

 

 

 


